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Dear Parents,

I hope you are all looking forward to our Oscars night on Friday 12™ July. Please see
below for additional information to enable the event to run as smoothly as possible.

1.) Children and parents are to arrive at school for 6pm. Parents will be asked to take
their seats in the hall where a welcome drink and nibbles can be enjoyed whilst the
children head off to their classroom.

2.) The children can 'dress to impress’ for the Oscars ceremony if they wish to but it is
totally up to them (and you). In previous years, some children have brought a change of
clothes for after the Oscars awards ceremony to enable them to feel a bit more
comfortable for the BBQ and games!

3.) The Oscars presentations will begin at approximately 6.30pm and last for around 1
hour.

4.) At the end of the presentation ceremony all parents will go home and the children are
then free to enjoy their evening with their friends and teachers. There will be a BBQ for
the children to enjoy.

5.) All children should bring an overnight bag including a sleeping bag/duvet and a pillow as
well as pyjamas and a change of clothes for the morning. Some of the children will be able
to sleep on a PE mat, but if they do have a camping mat or blow up bed, they are more
than welcome to bring this along with them.

6.) Children will be given breakfast on the Saturday morning and will need to be collected
from school by 9am.

7.) The children are not to bring any electronics or mobile phones.

I'm sure you will all agree that this is a very exciting opportunity for your child and one
that they will remember fondly in years to come.

I look forward to seeing you on Friday evening, but if in the meantime you have any
questions regarding the evening or sleep over please do not hesitate to contact me at
school on deputy@saughallallsaints.cheshire.sch.uk.

Kind Regards,
Mrs Cook
Deputy Headteacher.



